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Our Ref: BUK/PDD/17           29th August, 2017 
 

GENERAL CIRCULAR 
 

 

To:   Members of the University Community 
 

 

 
 

The Federal Government has declared Friday, 1st September and 

Monday, 4th September, 2017 as public holidays to mark the Eid el-

Kabir celebrations. Therefore, members of the University community 

should observe the holidays as well. 
 

However, staff on shift duty, emergency or essential services in various 

units will report for duty as usual. 
 

Work resumes on Tuesday, 5th September, 2017.  
 

The Vice Chancellor   r and the University Management, while 

wishing all members of the University community a successful Sallah 

celebration and Allah’s blessings, urge them to continue to pray for 

peace and a blessed harvest season. 

 
 

Mustafa Ibrahim  
Secretary, Information, Publication & Documentation Division 
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